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with everything from streaming media to printing, stay safe and secure, and do more with Wi-Fi than you ever thought
possible! Even if you’ve never set up or run a network before, this book will show you how to do what you want, one
incredibly clear and easy step at a time. Wireless networking has never, ever been this simple! Who knew how simple
wireless networking could be? This is today’s best beginner’s guide to creating, using, troubleshooting, and doing more
with your wireless network…simple, practical instructions for doing everything you really want to do, at home or in
your business! Here’s a small sample of what you’ll learn: • Buy the right equipment without overspending • Reliably
connect Windows PCs, Macs, iPads, Android tablets, game consoles, Blu-ray players, smartphones, and more • Get great
performance from all your networked devices • Smoothly stream media without clogging your entire network • Store music
and movies so you can play them anywhere in your home • Keep neighbors and snoopers out of your network • Share the
files you want to share–and keep everything else private • Automatically back up your data across the network • Print
from anywhere in the house–or from anywhere on Earth • Extend your network to work reliably in larger homes or offices
• Set up a “guest network” for visiting friends and family • View streaming videos and other web content on your living
room TV • Control your networked devices with your smartphone or tablet • Connect to Wi-Fi hotspots and get online in
your car • Find and log onto hotspots, both public and hidden • Quickly troubleshoot common wireless network problems
Michael Miller is the world’s #1 author of beginning computer books. He has written more than 100 best-selling books
over the past two decades, earning an international reputation for his friendly and easy-to-read style, practical realworld advice, technical accuracy, and exceptional ability to demystify complex topics. His books for Que include
Computer Basics Absolute Beginner’s Guide; Facebook for Grown-Ups; My Pinterest; Ultimate Digital Music Guide; Speed It
Up! A Non-Technical Guide for Speeding Up Slow PCs, and Googlepedia: The Ultimate Google Resource. Category: Networking
Covers: Wireless Networking User Level: Beginning
Multimedia Tay Vaughan 1996 Thoroughly updated for newnbsp;breakthroughs in multimedia nbsp; The internationally
bestselling Multimedia: Making it Work has been fully revised and expanded to cover the latest technological advances
in multimedia. You will learn to plan and manage multimedia projects, from dynamic CD-ROMs and DVDs to professional
websites. Each chapter includes step-by-step instructions, full-color illustrations and screenshots, self-quizzes, and
hands-on projects. nbsp;
Learn Raspberry Pi with Linux Peter Membrey 2013-02-26 Learn Raspberry Pi with Linux will tell you everything you need
to know about the Raspberry Pi's GUI and command line so you can get started doing amazing things. You'll learn how to
set up your new Raspberry Pi with a monitor, keyboard and mouse, and you'll discover that what may look unfamiliar in
Linux is really very familiar. You'll find out how to connect to the internet, change your desktop settings, and you'll
get a tour of installed applications. Next, you'll take your first steps toward being a Raspberry Pi expert by learning
how to get around at the Linux command line. You'll learn about different shells, including the bash shell, and
commands that will make you a true power user. Finally, you'll learn how to create your first Raspberry Pi projects:
Making a Pi web server: run LAMP on your own network Making your Pi wireless: remove all the cables and retain all the
functionality Making a Raspberry Pi-based security cam and messenger service: find out who's dropping by Making a Pi
media center: stream videos and music from your Pi Raspberry Pi is awesome, and it's Linux. And it's awesome because
it's Linux. But if you've never used Linux or worked at the Linux command line before, it can be a bit daunting.
Raspberry Pi is an amazing little computer with tons of potential. And Learn Raspberry Pi with Linux can be your first
step in unlocking that potential.
Big Book of Apple Hacks Chris Seibold 2008-04-17 Bigger in size, longer in length, broader in scope, and even more
useful than our original Mac OS X Hacks, the new Big Book of Apple Hacks offers a grab bag of tips, tricks and hacks to
get the most out of Mac OS X Leopard, as well as the new line of iPods, iPhone, and Apple TV. With 125 entirely new
hacks presented in step-by-step fashion, this practical book is for serious Apple computer and gadget users who really
want to take control of these systems. Many of the hacks take you under the hood and show you how to tweak system
preferences, alter or add keyboard shortcuts, mount drives and devices, and generally do things with your operating
system and gadgets that Apple doesn't expect you to do. The Big Book of Apple Hacks gives you: Hacks for both Mac OS X
Leopard and Tiger, their related applications, and the hardware they run on or connect to Expanded tutorials and lots
of background material, including informative sidebars "Quick Hacks" for tweaking system and gadget settings in minutes
Full-blown hacks for adjusting Mac OS X applications such as Mail, Safari, iCal, Front Row, or the iLife suite Plenty
of hacks and tips for the Mac mini, the MacBook laptops, and new Intel desktops Tricks for running Windows on the Mac,
under emulation in Parallels or as a standalone OS with Bootcamp The Big Book of Apple Hacks is not only perfect for
Mac fans and power users, but also for recent -- and aspiring -- "switchers" new to the Apple experience. Hacks are
arranged by topic for quick and easy lookup, and each one stands on its own so you can jump around and tweak whatever
system or gadget strikes your fancy. Pick up this book and take control of Mac OS X and your favorite Apple gadget
today!
Linux For Dummies Richard Blum 2009-07-17 One of the fastest ways to learn Linux is with this perennial favorite Eight
previous top-selling editions of Linux For Dummies can't be wrong. If you've been wanting to migrate to Linux, this
book is the best way to get there. Written in easy-to-follow, everyday terms, Linux For Dummies 9th Edition gets you
started by concentrating on two distributions of Linux that beginners love: the Ubuntu LiveCD distribution and the gOS
Linux distribution, which comes pre-installed on Everex computers. The book also covers the full Fedora distribution.
Linux is an open-source operating system and a low-cost or free alternative to Microsoft Windows; of numerous
distributions of Linux, this book covers Ubuntu Linux, Fedora Core Linux, and gOS Linux, and includes them on the DVD.
Install new open source software via Synaptic or RPM package managers Use free software to browse the Web, listen to
music, read e-mail, edit photos, and even run Windows in a virtualized environment Get acquainted with the Linux
command line If you want to get a solid foundation in Linux, this popular, accessible book is for you. Note: CD-ROM/DVD
and other supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
Raspberry Pi Cookbook Simon Monk 2013-12-10 The world of Raspberry Pi is evolving quickly, with many new interface
boards and software libraries becoming available all the time. In this cookbook, prolific hacker and author Simon Monk
provides more than 200 practical recipes for running this tiny low-cost computer with Linux, programming it with
Python, and hooking up sensors, motors, and other hardware—including Arduino. You’ll also learn basic principles to
help you use new technologies with Raspberry Pi as its ecosystem develops. Python and other code examples from the book
are available on GitHub. This cookbook is ideal for programmers and hobbyists familiar with the Pi through resources
such as Getting Started with Raspberry Pi (O’Reilly). Set up and manage your Raspberry Pi Connect the Pi to a network
Work with its Linux-based operating system Use the Pi’s ready-made software Program Raspberry Pi with Python Control
hardware through the GPIO connector Use Raspberry Pi to run different types of motors Work with switches, keypads, and
other digital inputs Hook up sensors for taking various measurements Attach different displays, such as an LED matrix
Create dynamic projects with Raspberry Pi and Arduino Make sure to check out 10 of the over 60 video recipes for this
book at: http://razzpisampler.oreilly.com/ You can purchase all recipes at:
LastPass Guide Benjamin Bryan 2021-04 You're trying your best to be secure online but your passwords are a mess.
Perhaps you've heard of LastPass but don't know where to start.Stop forgetting your passwords.With this tutorial, you
will learn how to use LastPass and use it well. You will learn about the strengths and weaknesses of LastPass. And you
will learn best practices to keep your accounts secure.Level Up Your Security: The LastPass Guide is Loaded with
Information* Simple, Concise Explanation of LastPass Features so you can use them regardless of Skill Level* The
difference between the Free and Various Paid Plans to help you decide what plan you should use* How to setup an account
and choose a strong Master Password so you can get started on the right foot* Installing LastPass so that it integrates
with your browser* How the LastPass Vault works, and what data is not encrypted* Action Items at the end of each
section to make your next steps easy* Pro Tips throughout the book so that you get the best out of LastPass* How to use
the different item types to store specific types of data* Learn how to Generate Secure Passwords* Using Form Fills to
Save Time entering Credit Card Data* Multi Factor Authentication and why you need to be careful with SMS* Setting up a
Security Email address that's different than the one you give out* How to Share Passwords securely with your business
partners, friends, and family* Setup Emergency Access so that your data is available to family after your Death*
Quickly scan all your accounts for breaches* How to securely travel internationally with your LastPass data* Battle
Tested Security Best Practices in my Bonus Essential Security Layers Appendix based on Two Decades of ExperienceWhat
People Say"I personally think Ben NAILED IT! I now know that I have been using about 1% of LastPass capability for
years! Truly has opened my eyes and I will get so much more out of this product without paying a dime more!" Kirk Gee,
Author"Online security is no joke, and Ben is definitely the voice to listen to on this subject! This guide is packed
with helpful tips that are easy to follow, even for a total beginner like me. You should buy this book and put it into
practice right away." Steve Baehr, Pastor"This guide taught me the ins and outs of LastPass quickly. I can spend more
time running my business instead of keeping track of accounts with my various suppliers and manufacturers." Jeff
Yesensky, Business Owner"As a busy mom with two kids, I don't have a lot of time to figure out how to keep my passwords
secure. And I worry every time my husband travels overseas that he'll lose his passport (yet again) and be stuck in a
foreign country for good! Ben's easy-to-follow guide has given me one less thing to stress about. His quick checklists
are perfect for those of us without a lot of extra time to spare." Sarah Harris, MomThis book is well worth your time.
Batman: Arkham Knight Genesis Peter J. Tomasi 2016-03-29 Blasting out of the smash-hit video game BATMAN: ARKHAM KNIGHT
comes an action-packed look at the gameÕs mysterious antihero, the Arkham Knight! He is Gotham CityÕs newest vigilante,
and his deadly tactics put him in direct opposition to Batman. But the KnightÕs connections to the Caped Crusader run
deep-and he has much more planned than just cleaning up GothamÕs crime. The Arkham Knight is here to make Batman-and
every one of his allies-pay for what they did to him. So who is the Knight and why does he hate Batman so much? Writer
Peter J. Tomasi (GREEN LANTERN CORPS) along with artists Alisson Borges (LOBO) and Dexter Soy (MORTAL KOMBAT X) delve
deep into the psychology and history of the villain (or is it hero?) of the hit game-a must-read for any fans of
RocksteadyÕs acclaimed Arkham trilogy! Collects BATMAN: ARKHAM KNIGHT GENESIS #1-6.
DVD Demystified Jim H. Taylor 2006 Accompanying DVD-ROM (i.e.: hybrid DVD-Video/DVD-ROM) contains ... "dynamic
application of DVD technology with samples from Dolby, DTS, THX, IMAX, Joe Kane Productions, Microsoft, Widescreen
Review, and others, plus audio/video tests, WebDVD, HTML files, spreadsheets, and more."--Page 4 of cover.
Data-Oriented Design Richard Fabian 2018-09-29 The projects tackled by the software development industry have grown in
scale and complexity. Costs are increasing along with the number of developers. Power bills for distributed projects
have reached the point where optimisations pay literal dividends. Over the last 10 years, a software development
movement has gained traction, a movement founded in games development. The limited resources and complexity of the
software and hardware needed to ship modern game titles demanded a different approach. Data-oriented design is inspired
by high-performance computing techniques, database design, and functional programming values. It provides a practical
methodology that reduces complexity while improving performance of both your development team and your product.
Understand the goal, understand the data, understand the hardware, develop the solution. This book presents foundations
and principles helping to build a deeper understanding of data-oriented design. It provides instruction on the thought
processes involved when considering data as the primary detail of any project.
Learn Python 3 the Hard Way Zed A. Shaw 2017-06-26 You Will Learn Python 3! Zed Shaw has perfected the world’s best
system for learning Python 3. Follow it and you will succeed—just like the millions of beginners Zed has taught to
date! You bring the discipline, commitment, and persistence; the author supplies everything else. In Learn Python 3 the
Hard Way, you’ll learn Python by working through 52 brilliantly crafted exercises. Read them. Type their code
precisely. (No copying and pasting!) Fix your mistakes. Watch the programs run. As you do, you’ll learn how a computer
works; what good programs look like; and how to read, write, and think about code. Zed then teaches you even more in 5+
hours of video where he shows you how to break, fix, and debug your code—live, as he’s doing the exercises. Install a
complete Python environment Organize and write code Fix and break code Basic mathematics Variables Strings and text
Interact with users Work with files Looping and logic Data structures using lists and dictionaries Program design
Object-oriented programming Inheritance and composition Modules, classes, and objects Python packaging Automated
testing Basic game development Basic web development It’ll be hard at first. But soon, you’ll just get it—and that will
feel great! This course will reward you for every minute you put into it. Soon, you’ll know one of the world’s most
powerful, popular programming languages. You’ll be a Python programmer. This Book Is Perfect For Total beginners with
zero programming experience Junior developers who know one or two languages Returning professionals who haven’t written
code in years Seasoned professionals looking for a fast, simple, crash course in Python 3
Playing with Super Power Sebastian Haley 2017 The Console: A nostalgic celebration and exploration of the Super
Nintendo Entertainment System in all its 16-bit glory. The Games: Discover everything you've always wanted to know
about some of the most beloved SNES games, including the previously unreleased Star Fox 2! The History: Learn about the
SNES development and the visionaries behind this groundbreaking console. The Legacy: An in-depth look at how the SNES
has left its mark on the gaming industry, and how its legacy continues. The Memories: Featuring a plethora of fan art,
music, and more, this book is a love letter to playing with Super Power! Speedrunning Tips: Some of the best
speedrunners around share their tips and strategies for getting the best times in these beloved classic games.
Exclusive Foreword: Written by Reggie Fils-Aim�, President and COO of Nintendo of America. Collectible hardback version
with slipcase.

Augmented Reality in Educational Settings 2019-11-11 This book is intended to provide teachers and researchers with a
wide range of ideas from researchers working to integrate the new technology of Augmented Reality into educational
settings and processes.
Comparing U. S. Army Systems with Foreign Counterparts John Gordon 2015-05-27 The organizing principle for the research
was the Army's warfighting functions. These functions include movement and maneuver (air and ground), intelligence,
fires (indirect), sustainment, mission command, and protection. The comparison of the Army's systems with their foreign
counterparts was performed within this framework. The primary data used to develop comparisons were the on-the-record
attributes of a system, such as the range of weapons and the munitions they fire, weight and protection levels of
vehicles, carrying capacity of vehicles either in terms of numbers of personnel or cargo, and range and payload
characteristics of helicopters. In addition to performing direct system-to-system comparisons, the research was able to
identify crosscutting insights and issues that spanned several of the warfighting functions.
Opening the XBox Dean Takahashi 2002 Is this new Microsoft venture just another experiment that, like WebTV, was
launched to much fanfare but will be quickly forgotten? Or will it become the next Windows, finding its way into the
homes and lives of millions of people around the world?".
Apple Confidential 2.0 Owen W. Linzmayer 2004 Chronicles the best and the worst of Apple Computer's remarkable story.
Funology 2 Mark Blythe 2018-07-20 How should we understand and design for fun as a User Experience? This new edition of
a classic book is for students, designers and researchers who want to deepen their understanding of fun in the context
of HCI. The 2003 edition was the first book to do this and has been influential in broadening the field. It is the most
downloaded book in the Springer HCI Series. This edition adds 14 new chapters that go well beyond the topics considered
in 2003. New chapter topics include: online dating, interactive rides, wellbeing, somaesthetics, design fiction,
critical design and participatory design methods. The first edition chapters are also reprinted, with new notes by
their authors setting the context in which the 2003 chapter was written and explaining the developments since then.
Taken with the new chapters this adds up to a total of 35 theoretical and practical chapters written by the most
influential thinkers from academia and industry in this field.
Funology M.A. Blythe 2006-03-28 This book reflects the move in Human Computer Interaction studies from standard
usability concerns towards a wider set of problems to do with fun, enjoyment, aesthetics and the experience of use.
Traditionally HCI has been concerned with work and task based applications but as digital technologies proliferate in
the home fun becomes an important issue. There is an established body of knowledge and a range of techniques and
methods for making products and interfaces usable, but far less is known about how to make them enjoyable. Perhaps in
the future there will be a body of knowledge and a set of techniques for assessing the pleasure of interaction that
will be as thorough as those that currently assess usability. This book is a first step towards that. It brings
together a range of researchers from academia and industry to provide answers. Contributors include Alan Dix, Jacob
Nielsen and Mary Beth Rosson as well as a number of other researchers from academia and industry.
Exam Ref 70-698 Installing and Configuring Windows 10 Andrew Bettany 2016-08-29 Prepare for Microsoft Exam 70-698–and
help demonstrate your real-world mastery of Windows 10 installation and configuration. Designed for experienced IT pros
ready to advance their status, this Exam Ref focuses on the critical-thinking and decision-making acumen needed for
success at the MCSA level. Focus on the skills measured on the exam: • Prepare for and perform Windows 10 installation
• Configure devices and device drivers • Perform post-installation configuration • Implement Windows in the enterprise
• Configure and support networking, storage, data access, and usage • Implement apps • Configure remote management •
Configure updates, recovery, authorization, authentication, and management tools • Monitor Windows This Microsoft Exam
Ref: • Organizes its coverage by the “Skills measured” posted on the exam webpage • Features strategic, what-if
scenarios to challenge you • Provides exam preparation tips written by top trainers • Points to in-depth material by
topic for exam candidates needing additional review • Assumes you are an IT pro looking to validate your skills in and
knowledge of installing and configuring Windows 10
Next Generation Society Technological and Legal Issues Alexander B. Sideridis 2010-01-26 Recent developments in
information and communication technology (ICT) have paved the way for a world of advanced communication, intelligent
information processing and ubiquitous access to information and services. The ability to work, communicate, interact,
conduct business, and enjoy digital entertainment virtually anywhere is r- idly becoming commonplace due to a multitude
of small devices, ranging from mobile phones and PDAs to RFID tags and wearable computers. The increasing number of
connected devices and the proliferation of networks provide no indication of a sl- down in this tendency. On the
negative side, misuse of this same technology entails serious risks in various aspects, such as privacy violations,
advanced electronic crime, cyber terrorism, and even enlargement of the digital divide. In extreme cases it may even
threaten basic principles and human rights. The aforementioned issues raise an important question: Is our society ready
to adopt the technological advances in ubiq- tous networking, next-generation Internet, and pervasive computing? To
what extent will it manage to evolve promptly and efficiently to a next-generation society, ado- ing the forthcoming
ICT challenges? The Third International ICST Conference on e-Democracy held in Athens, Greece during September 23–25,
2009 focused on the above issues. Through a compreh- sive list of thematic areas under the title “Next-Generation
Society: Technological and Legal issues,” the 2009 conference provided comprehensive reports and stimulated discussions
on the technological, ethical, legal, and political challenges ahead of us.
Hacking the PSP Auri Rahimzadeh 2006-10-30 Provides information on getting the most out of a PSP, covering such topics
as playing multiplayer games wirelessly, reading the comics, changing game backgrounds, and finding free downloads.
Proceedings of International Conference on Advances in Computing Aswatha Kumar M. 2012-09-03 This is the first
International Conference on Advances in Computing (ICAdC-2012). The scope of the conference includes all the areas of
New Theoretical Computer Science, Systems and Software, and Intelligent systems. Conference Proceedings is a
culmination of research results, papers and the theory related to all the three major areas of computing mentioned
above. Helps budding researchers, graduates in the areas of Computer Science, Information Science, Electronics,
Telecommunication, Instrumentation, Networking to take forward their research work based on the reviewed results in the
paper by mutual interaction through e-mail contacts in the proceedings.
Beyond Belief Joe C 2013-01 Rebellion Dogs Publishing is proud to announce a 21st century daily reflection book. Beyond
Belief's 2014 second printing is now available with a Foreword by Ernie Kurtz and updated links and End Notes. What are
"agnostic musings"? It is not news to anyone that the war of worldviews makes for sporting debate; does an intervening
God grant sobriety, serenity, wisdom and courage or is conscious contact a delusion? Sorry, while we might be as amused
as anyone with this question, Beyond Belief: Agnostic Musings for 12 Step Life doesn't enter this debate. Hate the
game; don't hate the players. A good idea is a good idea. Why dismiss valid experience because of the beliefs that
someone harbors? Beliefs aren't facts. Beyond our belief is where life is happening: chances have to be taken;
processes have to be evaluated; life has to be lived. Atheists, humanists, skeptics and agnostics will feel included in
these daily reflections. Believers won't feel mocked or belittled. Everyone in recovery is included. No one needs to
adopt the beliefs of someone else nor deny our own beliefs to get clean and sober. Believing and belonging are not
synonymous. We are well into Century 21. Anyone should feel free to doubt or believe with impunity. Everyone's
experience is a valid currency. The 12 Step community has no experts. Rebellion Dogs Publishing neither canonizes nor
vilifies 12 Step culture. This book draws on philosophy, psychology, entertainment, art, spiritual musings, skeptical
inquiry and the uncanny wisdom of the rooms. Professional and 12&12 Member reviews: Melissa D., Clinical Psychologist,
California says, "I have never seen a daily devotional book written for agnostics. I found the readings to be extremely
thought provoking. I wonder sometimes since there is such talk about God at meetings, what kind of turn-off that must
be for agnostics. I think this book will be very helpful to both the newcomer and the mature 12 Step member." Bob K,
contributor to AAagnositca.org says, "I expected his book to be good. It's WAY, WAY better than good. The book is
outstanding. Two decades of not being a 'daily reflections' kind of guy, are over. Now I have reflections worth
reflecting over! Buy this book or you will suffer a horrible and painful death! Well, maybe not, but you'll be missing
out on something very good." Michel D. says, "AA can, and must, adapt to changing circumstances and Bill Wilson was the
first one to admit it. Unfortunately, members who have come after him are more zealous than our first members. We have
seen this dogmatism in history before of course, especially in religion. This is a very slippery slope. I really like
the fact that these reflections are for anyone who has an open mind. It does not cater to a specific group to the
exclusion of others. " Denis K. says, "Many thanks for this great book; my Monday night group and I are having some
great discussions related to the daily musings both at the group and often during the week over coffee. All of us were
quickly losing interest in the local meetings; Beyond Belief: Agnostic Musings for 12 Step Life gave all of us a much
needed spark that has renewed our interest in the fellowship." Dr. Amy, MSW, PhD, adds, "One criticism of the 12 Step
movement of course is that its dogma can be limiting-Beyond Belief seems to have addressed this. The quotes are cogent,
the organization superb and the contributors are diverse." The book includes an index of over 120 topics, extensive
notes and a bibliography.
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold)
has inspired Christians to leave behind a performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and
grace. Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope from their heads to their hearts
as they explore eight truths that have changed lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much
more than a doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them illustrations of the wonder and
miracle of faith as God intended God's Word, salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for
church classes, small group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to understand their identity in
Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's
grace.
250 Indie Games You Must Play Mike Rose 2011-05-02 This book is a guide to the expanding world of indie gaming. It
helps readers to understand why indie games are so important to so many people in the entertainment industry. The book
covers puzzlers, platformers, beat 'em ups, shoot 'em ups, role-playing, and strategy.
The CD-ROM Drive Sorin G. Stan 2013-06-29 The Compact Disc (CD), as a standardized information carrier, has become one
of the most successful consumer products ever marketed. Although the original disc was intended for audio playback, its
specific advantages opened very quickly the way towards various computer applications. The standardization of the
Compact Disc Read-Only Memory (CD-ROM) and of all succeeding similar products, like Compact Disc interactive (CD-i),
Photo and Video CD, CD Recordable (CD-R), and CD Rewritable (CD R/W), has substantially enlarged the range of possible
applications. The plastic disc represented from the very beginning a removable medium of large storage capacity. The
advent of the personal computer accompa nied by the increasing demand for both data distribution and exchange have
strongly marked the evolution of the CD-ROM drive. The number of sold CD-ROM units exceeded 60 millions in 1997 when
compared to about 2.5 millions in 1992. As computing power continuously improved over the years, computer pe ripherals
have also targeted better performance specifications. In particular, the speed of CD-ROM drives increased from the socalled 1X in 1984 to dou ble speed in 1992, and further to 32X at the beginning of 1998. The average time needed to
access data on disc has dropped from about 300 ms to less than 90 ms within the same period of time.
Hello Now Jenny Valentine 2020-03-31 From Carnegie Medal finalist Jenny Valentine comes a bold new story about the
boundlessness of love and second chances, perfect for fans of David Levithan's Every Day. Jude doesn't believe in love,
or magic. Life is little more than ordinary. That is, until Jude's mother loses her job and moves them to a little town
by the sea to live with Henry Lake--an eccentric old man with rooms to rent. Henry is odd, the town is dull, and worst
of all, Jude feels out of place and alone. So when Novo turns up in the house across the street, dressed all in black
and looking unbearably handsome, Jude's summer takes an immediate turn for the better. But Novo isn't all that he seems
to be--or maybe he's more than Jude can possibly understand. Novo is pure magic--someone who can bend and stretch the
bounds of time. Someone who wakes up in different places and at different points in history with utter regularity. He
knows that each Now is fleeting, that each moment is only worth the energy it expends on itself, and that each
experience he has will be lost to him before long. But Jude and Novo form a bond that shifts reality for both of them.
Jude begins to question what forever really means--only to find out that Novo knows that forever isn't real. And when
things go horribly wrong, Jude and Novo are faced with an impossible question that may change both of their lives
irreparably--what is worth sacrificing for love? A stunningly written, compelling exploration of the universality of
love--and what it means to live in the moment--that quite literally defies both logic and time. A love story without
borders that reflects the best of our modern world. Praise for Hello Now: * "Babbitt's Tuck Everlasting revisioned as a
passionate YA love story, this is an exquisitely told romantic fantasy, golden yet lacerating." --BCCB, STARRED REVIEW
How to Fix Everything For Dummies Gary Hedstrom 2011-03-04 The fun and easy way to repair anything and everything
around the house For anyone who's ever been frustrated by repair shop rip-offs, this guide shows how to troubleshoot
and fix a wide range of household appliances-lamps, vacuum cleaners, washers, dryers, dishwashers, garbage disposals,
blenders, radios, televisions, and even computers. Packed with step-by-step illustrations and easy-to-follow
instructions, it's a must-have money-saver for the half of all homeowners who undertake do-it-yourself projects.
Wireless Networking Absolute Beginner's Guide Michael Miller 2013-02-08 Make the most of your wireless network…without
becoming a technical expert! This book is the fastest way to connect all your wireless devices, get great performance
xbox-360-slim-manual-eject
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Who This Book Is For Those new to game programming and those new to BlitzMax.
I Am Error Nathan Altice 2017-09-08 The complex material histories of the Nintendo Entertainment System platform, from
code to silicon, focusing on its technical constraints and its expressive affordances. In the 1987 Nintendo
Entertainment System videogame Zelda II: The Adventure of Link, a character famously declared: I AM ERROR. Puzzled
players assumed that this cryptic mesage was a programming flaw, but it was actually a clumsy Japanese-English
translation of “My Name is Error,” a benign programmer's joke. In I AM ERROR Nathan Altice explores the complex
material histories of the Nintendo Entertainment System (and its Japanese predecessor, the Family Computer), offering a
detailed analysis of its programming and engineering, its expressive affordances, and its cultural significance.
Nintendo games were rife with mistranslated texts, but, as Altice explains, Nintendo's translation challenges were not
just linguistic but also material, with consequences beyond simple misinterpretation. Emphasizing the technical and
material evolution of Nintendo's first cartridge-based platform, Altice describes the development of the Family
Computer (or Famicom) and its computational architecture; the “translation” problems faced while adapting the Famicom
for the U.S. videogame market as the redesigned Entertainment System; Nintendo's breakthrough console title Super Mario
Bros. and its remarkable software innovations; the introduction of Nintendo's short-lived proprietary disk format and
the design repercussions on The Legend of Zelda; Nintendo's efforts to extend their console's lifespan through
cartridge augmentations; the Famicom's Audio Processing Unit (APU) and its importance for the chiptunes genre; and the
emergence of software emulators and the new kinds of play they enabled.
Windows 10 Troubleshooting Mike Halsey 2016-09-08 Learn how to troubleshoot Windows 10 the way the experts do, whatever
device or form-factor you’re using. Focus on the problems that most commonly plague PC users and fix each one with a
step-by-step approach that helps you understand the cause, the solution, and the tools required. Discover the
connections between the different hardware and software in your devices, and how their bonds with external hardware,
networks, and the Internet are more dependent than you think, and learn how to build resilience into any computer
system, network, or device running Windows 10. If you're fed up of those nagging day-to-day issues, want to avoid
costly repairs, or just want to learn more about how PCs work, Windows 10 Troubleshooting is your ideal one-stop guide
to the Windows 10 operating system. What You Will Learn: Understand your PC’s ecosystem and how to connect the dots, so
you can successfully track problems to their source Create resilient backups of your operating system, files, and
documents, and enable quick and easy restore Learn your way around Windows' built-in administration tools, to quickly
fix the typical problems that come up Diagnose and repair a wide range of common problems with printers and other
essential peripherals Solve complex startup problems that can prevent a PC form booting Make your PC safe and secure
for the whole family, and for everybody in your workplace Understand the threat from malware and viruses and a range of
approaches to dealing with them, depending on the situation Bomb-proof your PC with advanced security, group policy,
and firewall policies Learn the top Tips and tricks for researching difficult problems, including third-party tools and
useful web resources Work with the registry, file system, and Sysinternals to troubleshooting PCs in the workplace Who
This Book Is For: Anyone using Windows 10 on a desktop, laptop, or hybrid device
Swing the Handle, Not the Clubhead Eddie Merrins 1973-01-01
Powerful Playstation 2 Repair Guide Mark Eastman 2004 Did you know that there is a 95% chance that you could have your
Playstation 2 problem solved today? Most Playstation 2 problems are easy to fix if you know how, and that is exactly
what the Powerful Playstation 2 Repair Guide will do for you. The Playstation 2 has a series of very common problems
that are faced by thousands all over the world. Repair costs can range anywhere from $60 - $120 and it can take weeks
to get your console back from a repair shop. The Powerful Playstation 2 Repair Guide will walk you through the repair
process step by step. Many of the most common problems can be resolved by anyone using this book and common tools. Even
better, these repairs can be done within a range of a few minutes to a few hours. Either way, you will be back to
playing your PS2 games again in no time. Some of the common problems covered are console is completely dead, disc read
errors, blue bottom disc don't work, cd tray won't open, or you hear grinding noises. Each problem is covered in detail
and there are tons of pictures to go with it. It's just like having a trained technician looking over your shoulder. If
your problem cannot be resolved without the aid of a repair shop the Powerful Playstation 2 Repair Guide will walk you
through your options at that point. You may be surprised at what they are! For complete details or to purchase the
digital version please see www.powerfulguides.com/ps2 .

Power System Engineering R. K. Rajput 2006
Black Heart Billy Rick Remender 2008 Meet Billy Black, a refugee from the early 80's hardcore scene who's having a bit
of trouble acclimating to modern life. During an afternoon skate session through his new hometown San Francisco, Billy
Black is disgusted to find the city overrun with stinky hippies, self-righteous gutter punks, and vapid yuppies. While
paying forward some community service by drunkenly bludgeoning a band of Burning Man refugees with the skull of Jerry
Garcia, Billy inadvertently becomes immersed in an evil Nazi conspiracy to turn the world into mindless hippie zombies
in order to usher in the 4th Reich. A romp through a ridiculous world teetering between irreverent humor and violent
shenanigans brought to you by the half-witted monkey heads behind Fear Agent, XXXombies, Remains, and Night Mary.
Zebrafish Koichi Kawakami 2016-08-28 This second edition details new emerging areas of zebrafish research focusing on
genetics and genomics, techniques for developing and analyzing zebrafish disease models, and methods for neuroscience.
Zebrafish: Methods and Protocols, Second Edition guides readers through methods for mutagenesis and genome editing in
zebrafish, applications of GFP-expressing transgenic fish, techniques for cancer models, imaging of infection and hostpathogen interactions, metabolism and transport of lipids, and the structure and function of neural circuits and their
role in generating behavior. Written in the highly successful Methods in Molecular Biology series format, chapters
include introductions to their respective topics, lists of the necessary materials and reagents, step-by-step, readily
reproducible laboratory protocols, and tips on troubleshooting and avoiding known pitfalls. Authoritative and practical
Zebrafish: Methods and Protocols, Second Edition is a useful complement to the first book for new and experienced
zebrafish researcher alike.
Windows 10 Step by Step Joan Lambert 2015-10-28 The quick way to learn Windows 10 This is learning made easy. Get more
done quickly with Windows 10. Jump in wherever you need answers--brisk lessons and colorful screenshots show you
exactly what to do, step by step. Discover fun and functional Windows 10 features! Work with the new, improved Start
menu and Start screen Learn about different sign-in methods Put the Cortana personal assistant to work for you Manage
your online reading list and annotate articles with the new browser, Microsoft Edge Help safeguard your computer, your
information, and your privacy Manage connections to networks, devices, and storage resources
Hacking the Xbox Andrew Huang 2003 Provides step-by-step instructions on basic hacking techniques and reverse
engineering skills along with information on Xbox security, hardware, and software.
Computer Literacy BASICS Connie Morrison 2012-09-20 Bring your computer literacy course back to the BASICS. COMPUTER
LITERACY BASICS: A COMPREHENSIVE GUIDE TO IC3 provides an introduction to computer concepts and skills, which maps to
the newest Computing Core Certification (IC3) standards. Designed with new learners in mind, this text covers Computing
Fundamentals, Key Applications, and Living Online everything your students need to be prepared to pass the IC3 exam,
and finish the course as confident computer users. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Smart Home Automation with Linux and Raspberry Pi Steven Goodwin 2013-07-27 Smart Home Automation with Linux and
Raspberry Pi shows you how to automate your lights, curtains, music, and more, and control everything via a laptop or
mobile phone. You'll learn how to use Linux, including Linux on Raspberry Pi, to control appliances and everything from
kettles to curtains, including how to hack game consoles and even incorporate LEGO Mindstorms into your smart home
schemes. You’ll discover the practicalities on wiring a house in terms of both and power and networking, along with the
selection and placement of servers. There are also explanations on handling communication to (and from) your computer
with speech, SMS, email, and web. Finally, you’ll see how your automated appliances can collaborate to become a smart
home. Smart Home Automation with Linux was already an excellent resource for home automation, and in this second
edition, Steven Goodwin will show you how a house can be fully controlled by its occupants, all using open source
software and even open source hardware like Raspberry Pi and Arduino.
BlitzMax for Absolute Beginners Sloan Kelly 2016-12-14 Go through the steps necessary to create high-speed 2D retrostyle games. This easy-to-read-and-follow one of a kind book on BlitzMax game programming also covers some 3D
programming. BlitzMax for Absolute Beginners includes game application projects such as The Great Escape, Tank Attack,
and Paratrooper. These will help you build your skills as you go. Have you ever wanted to program your own computer
game? Never felt you could? Well, now you can. What You'll Learn Program computer games from scratch with BlitzMax
Produce high-quality arcade games with sound and graphics Utilize the power of OpenGL to create fantastic 3D effects
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